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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
From: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearingsSent: Wednesday, August 16, 2017 11:05 AMTo: 'alecia.mobley@yahoo.com'Subject: RE: RLH TA 17-285, 294 Charles Avenue

Ms. Mobley,  The Legislative Hearing Officer reviewed your appeal letter and file at the hearing yesterday and is recommending deletion of the assessment.     Mai Vang 
Coordinator for Legislative Hearings City Council Offices  15 W. Kellogg Blvd, Ste. 310 I Saint Paul, MN 55102 Direct: 651-266-8563 Appeals Line: 651-266-8585 or appeal application: https://www.stpaul.gov/departments/city-clerk/appeals Fax: 651-266-8574 I Email:  mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us    From: Alecia Mobley [mailto:alecia.mobley@yahoo.com]  Sent: Tuesday, August 15, 2017 7:00 AM To: Naylor, Racquel (CI-StPaul) <racquel.naylor@ci.stpaul.mn.us> Cc: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings <LegislativeHearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us> Subject: Re: RLH TA 17-285, 294 Charles Avenue 
 
Hello, 
 
It was my intention to attend the hearing today. However, due to a  scheduled meeting at work that I am 
required to attend, I will no longer be able to attend the hearing today.   
 
In preparation, I have prepared a statement. Can you assist in getting this to the appointed hearing officer or 
relay his or her email? 
 
Thank you in advance,  
 
Alecia  
 
Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android 
 
On Wed, Aug 2, 2017 at 11:26 AM, Naylor, Racquel (CI-StPaul) <racquel.naylor@ci.stpaul.mn.us> wrote: 
Ms. Mobley, 
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This e-mail is a follow-up to our conversation this morning.  I just spoke to the Legislative Hearing 
Officer.  Your assessment regarding 294 Charles will be laid over to the Legislative Hearing on Tuesday, 
August 15, 2017, 9:00 a.m.  The hearing will be located in Room 330 City Hall, 15 Kellogg Boulevard West, 
Saint Paul, MN  55102.   
  
We look forward to seeing you then.   
  
Have a good day. 
  
Racquel Naylor 
City Council Offices 
Suite 310 City Hall/Courthouse 
15 Kellogg Boulevard West 
Saint Paul, MN  55102 
Phone:  651-266-8585 
Fax:  651-266-8574 
  
  
  


